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SPECTRUM HEALTH Y
Zeeland Community Hospital





Dear Parents,





This week Lana the Iguana will visit the classroom again and will help us learn about some other animals that love to eat fruits and vegetables just like we do! 





We will talk about what vegetables our favorite animals eat and we will practice some animal walks. We’ll be reading the story, Rabbit Food, and will have fun tasting a new snack--broccoli.





Please feel free to pass along any feedback that you have about the program! 











Jodie Reimink, MPH


Program Coordinator


Spectrum Health Zeeland Community Hospital


� HYPERLINK "mailto:jodie.reimink@spectrumhealth.org" �jodie.reimink@spectrumhealth.org�


616.772.5746











Nutrition


LANA Preschool Program










